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Fax: (309) 248-7092 

~ Established 1850 ~ 

                    
   

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

FROM THE WASHBURN 

WATER DEPT. 
 

THE WATER DEPARTMENT 

WILL CONDUCT HYDRANT 

FLUSHING THE WEEK OF: 

5/11/20 - 5/15/20 
 

Please take note…there may temporarily be more 

iron in the lines during this time so use caution 

when doing laundry, however, it is still safe for 

consumption.  

 

If your water looks discolored let it 

run for a few minutes to flush line.  

 

During hydrant flushing you may 

also experience higher levels of lead. 
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